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Third Ordinary Session of the Sixth Academic Year

The Third Ordinary Session of the Sixth Academic Year was held on Saturday, 6 June 1942. After
commemorating Prof. Noyons, the Academicians presented their scientific communications. The
President, Fr. Agostino Gemelli, then sent a postulatory letter to the Holy Father on behalf of the
Pontifical Academy of Sciences, requesting that Saint Albert the Great become the Patron of
scholars of physical-natural or experimental disciplines.
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